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Mission:
We are building a strong foundation for 
the future success of students.  RES is 

“Reaching Every Student.”

School Overview

Ravenel has around 511 
students in grades 

Pre-Kindergarten through 5th. 
We have 71.73% Free & 
Reduced Lunch. We are 

located in Seneca, SC and are 
about 5 miles from Clemson 

University.

School Events

School events returned to 
normal for 2022-2023.  
Volunteers, mentors, and 
families have been welcomed 
into the building throughout 
the year. 

Back to School Night
Unity Day
Dot Day
Hike for Hope
Red Ribbon Week
Book Fairs
Reading Buddies
Family Literacy Night
Math and Science Night
Related Arts Night
Read Across America
Kids Heart Challenge
Red Kettle Campaign
Artists on the Green
Career Day
5th Grade Graduation

School Goals
-Implement Standards-based
Timelines K-5
-Implement SDOC Curriculum
-Provide effective 
communication of student 
progress to parents and 
guardians 
-Use data to guide instruction 
throughout Tiers
-Improve scores on district and 
state assessments

Family/Community 
Involvement

PTO, SIC, Volunteers, Mentors, 
Family Nights, Lunch and Learn 
Sessions,  and Family 
Conferences

School Highlights
-Raised $ for Kids Heart 
Challenge
-Raised $ for Salvation Army
-Shop with a Bobcat
-Canned Food Drive
-Collected warm socks for 
Local Shelters
-Collected Hygiene Products 
for OneSeneca
-94% Attendance Rate

Student Activities
Students had opportunities to serve on Safety-Patrol, Recycling Team, Student Council, and Girls’ 
Running Club.  Our media specialist featured students as hosts for the bi-weekly news show.  Our 

music teacher directed a year-long chorus team, with multiple concerts throughout the year. 

Seussical Kids

A group of twenty-six 4th and 5th 
graders participated in a Spring 

musical, Seussical Kids, directed 
by the music teacher.  After six 
weeks of rehearsals, the team 

performed for the student body at 
“Artists on the Green.”  An 

evening performance, sponsored 
by PTO, was held in the evening 

for families to attend.  


